KREWE OF BELLS AND BUQYS
First of all, thanks LBYC for your continuing generous support of our Krewe and for allowing us to
park our award-winning pink Cadillac on the grounds. We are grateful. We hope to be able to drive
our Elvis car one more time before we have to dismantle and redesign it for the next carnival season.

The Captam s Log
)

=

We had a great time parading it around the coast! ; T T ,,_,IW; i !ﬂ il
We are still active as a Krewe and take every opportunity to “party”. On May 2™ Pat and Sharon S EIH NIH,HW M:l“ ﬁ“‘ H i fn'lfuu W
Leimer invited us to their beautiful Robinwood Estates waterfront home for a wonderful afternoon of = ; :

good food, a short business meeting, and lots of fellowship and fishing. Several of our guys caught fish : s LTSS I . 'lﬂ "[ Il" J”H

in various sizes of “small”, but the winner seemed to be six-year old Tyler, | am sure he had the most e _ﬁ:ﬂ,}‘“‘ﬂ"'%
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Our next social gathering will be at our president’'s Orange Grove home. Adolf, Mary Ann and a
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Terry Hubmann have invited us to join them in celebrating Adolf’s birthday on Saturday, July 3" — an Flag Officers kgi‘,';ox 97 ey BULK RALL:
unreliable source told us that it is his 30" (again). At this time, we will aiso have our NO SALE Sgil\gwg:%?leMRgDORE Eggylrgi;f ray Long Beach, MS 39560 U.sl.)}‘?gtage
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GARAGE SALE, with members donating money instead of having our yearly fund-raiser sale. All REAR COMMODORE Chace Lebo 228/868-8229 Long Beach, MS 39560
members are happy about this change. FLEET CAPTAIN Bo Clarke Permil #17
We are an active, fun group and we invite any of you who might like to join us to call Adolf at PAST COMMODORE Lemert Kent -
539-3153 or Sue at 864-9383. We would love to have you —Bo;m[ of Governors
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RACE & SAIL COMMITTEE bit:c:.! ﬁurgcon_‘.. D, Max Bdrington
We had a wonderful time at the Chapman regattal It was held at the Bay-Waveland Yacht Club AERIEY PR v e dap i
on June 5" and 6". For the first time in years we had the required three boats in all four races. We did BUOE: < s sssssinpusins Jot Fleming
not come in first, but we were not last. Big thanks go to Leo Potvin, Marguerite Hess, Bo Clark, Ted
Thomas, Holly Murray, Scott Meyer, Paul Murphy, Allyson Murphy, Mike Gary, Rob Garrison, Erin
Fellows, Tom Phleger, and Fritzi Presley. Congratulate these sailors. They did a wonderful job. e _ ) r—— b - . —— SRTEERAY
Special thanks to Dave Vandyke, Howard Kapp, and Ron Irby for all their help. REREIAY M T R AT v et iy o
We have hsailing lessons just finishing for the older kids. For those ages 6 to 12, the class will ; 2 3
start on July 12", Please call Holly Murray at 863-6880 if you are interested. We are still working on z : :
. 2 o : . : Flag Officers Friday Night
the night adult sailing lessons. Come join us. And come watch the little kids sail — they are our future J ULY 1999 ?g-_uo l;élm “Dhiwﬁf‘ '
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FROM THE BRIDGE

| can't believe the year is half over, felt like it was just last month that | took the honor of
commodqre. | feel like the year is going really well in a lot of areas. The only bad news | have
to report is the postponement of Race Week. but | feel with the new date of Oct 16th and 17th

we have a better opportunity to having a lot more participation. Ted Thomas will be the regatta
chairman for the event.

We have a lot of fun events coming up soon such as the 1/2 yr. party that | personally think will
be a blast. We are getling ready for the yr. 2000! (any reason for a party!) The membership
Party is also this month, this is a great opportunity to show off our club for prospective
members. If you know of anyone that may be interested please contact Tonda Yondell.

For anyone that hasn't gotten to their spring cleaning yet, | have great news! We are going to
have a garage sale on July 17. As they say "one man's junk is another man's treasure" so
please contact me for drop off times or if need be, we can arrange to pick up your donations.

| would like take a line or two to thank June Wiggins for all of her hard work with the one
design fleet at the Chapman Regatta. It takes a lot to organize a team of sailors that size and
she did a great job. | personally had a wonderful time at the event and was very happy to see
our members that showed up to watch and help out after the races. | am proud to say, during
that same weekend one of our past commodores, Ted Thomas was voted in as the
Comimodore of the Mississippi Gulf Yachting Association.

| can't sign off without saying thanks to our new friends Rachel and Raul for their many nights
of great laughter.

See you at the Club

HOLLY MURRAY
Commodore 863-6880

LADIES AUXILIARY

The Ladies Auxiliary met Tuesday, June 15" at 7:00 P.M. at the Club. Hostesses for the evening
were Merle Hammack, Stephanie Bass, and Louise Rector. The tables were decorated with beautiful
begonias. The meal was a wonderful honey chicken on saffron rice accompanied by broccoli and a
sherbet for dessert. After a short meeting we had a fot of fun playing a few “intelligence” games.
Barbara McCay won the game prize and the Lucky Lady drawing. Door prizes were won by Gloria
Webb, Jan Woodward, Catherine Woodward, Louise Rector, Barbara McCay, Barbara Kimball, Julie
Noble, June Wiggins, Verna Steagall, Pum Welch, Maxine Batey, and Jeanne Marietta. Cards and
best wishes went out to our two ailing members — Pat Aborn and Glee Simmons.

The auxiliary will be giving a fashion show for our next meeting on July 20".  Come join us! It will
be a lot of fun.
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JUNE WIGGINS

ENTERTAINMENT COMMITTEE

Fifty-plus people attended the Poolside Party in June and enjoyed a wonderful time!
Because of the threatening weather, the party was moved inside but was still "poolside"
because we brought in a small plastic pool and decorated a corner of the room around it
complete with mermaid, large shells, palm fronds, etc. Beach towels were used as table cloths
with shells, etc. as centerpieces. The food was delicious; the band, Dueces Wild, was great
with the dance floor filled to almost every tune played; and the party was a big success!

Thanks are gratefully extended to June Wiggins and Marguerite Hess who gathered all the
palm fronds which really helped with the decorating! Holly and Frank prepared and served the
delicious meal. Thanks also to Fred and Pat Parker who assisted greatly with the planning, the
menu selection, and the decorations; as well as to Sylvie McConnell, Jewel Huch, Al 'Bannion,
and Jim Lebo who spent @ long morning turning the dining room into a iovely poolside party
area and then helped undo it all when the party ended that evening! Guests from Houston, Burl
Gibson and Debra Moe, also assisted both before and after the party - Thank you! We
appreciate Tonda and Norm Yandell who also pitched in at party's end. So many hands made
the work go quickly, and the cleanup took less than a half hour!

BE SURE to read the flyer in this month's newsletter for the next great get-together planned
or 24 July! Donna Thomas and Joan Boswell have been planning the Y2K 1/2 YEAR
EXTRAVAGANZA for several months and this promises to be another great fun time for all who
attend! We're half way through 1999, heading toward the year 2000, and it's time to celebrate!
Dress as a Y2K bug or haif-and-half (formal/casual - city/country -work/beach - etc.) or your
favorite person of the century - or just enjoy the party as yourself! Further information is on the
flier. The LBYC Phone Committee will be calling to remind everyone. Reservations may be
made through these dedicated callers or at the bar. Tickets will also be available at the door.
Don't miss this great evening at LBYC!

Also, be sure to mark your calendars now for other great upcoming events! Estelle Maxwell
and Howard Mays not only have plans in place and the band secured for the Harvest Ball on
Satruday, November 13th, they also have the table decorations completed! Great work for
another wonderful annual celebration!

August 14th will be Family Fun Day and Luau on the deck - and don't forget Cruising the
Coast events and the Drawdown in October!

See y'all at the Club!

U
GRACE B. LEBO
831-9546
MEMBERSHIP COMMITTEE
The following persons have applied for membership in the Long Beach Yacht Club. Their
applications will be presented to the Board of Governors at their meeting of 8 July 1999:
Ed LeBlanc David Mellen
416 N. Vermont St. PO Box 8073
Covington, LA 70433 Gulfport, MS
(Non-Resident) (Regular)
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TONDA YANDELL




